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PSEG LONG ISLAND 
ELECTRIC VEHICLE MAKE READY PROGRAM 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  EVMR 2025-02 

Announcement Date:  May 9, 2025 
 

RE: 2025 EV Make Ready Updates 
 

PSEG Long Island is planning to make important program updates to its EV Make Ready Program to further support 
the installation of commercial electric vehicle charging stations here on Long Island.  
 
As of this announcement, all applications currently in review or not previously pre-approved by the Utility will be 
subject to a pre-approval freeze and will not be eligible for pre-approval until the new program changes are made. 
Those applications will be subject to the new program rules and may be required to resubmit their application using the 
new application workbook. 
 
Anticipated program announcement is planned for June 1, 2025.  

 
The PSEG Long Island Transportation Electrification team holds Open Office Hours every Friday from 9AM to 10AM 
on Zoom (visit our website to join; No sign up is required). If you have any questions about the application updates, 
Partner Portal, or any other questions on your projects, please do attend. 
 
Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the EV Make Ready Program Mailbox PSEG-LI-
EVMakeReady@pseg.com.  
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